
 Sacred Heart Family Fellowship 

 

 

 

Join us for a St. Patrick’s Day Party  
in the Mother Seton Room 

Saturday, March 16th at 2 p.m. 

This event is FREE!  

The Party will include an                  
Irish Dancing performance,              

games, crafts, and food! 

Contact Michele Hunter to let us 
know you’ll be coming, however,             

registration is not required. 

 mhunter@shgparish.org or                   
410-833-1696 


